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Future Events 
 
Watch this column for a rolling forecast 
of events for members and guests. 
 
December 10th  ZIWC / IMCZ 
Christmas Party 
 
January 28th 2006 IMCZ 
Burns Supper 
 
February 21st 2006  IMCZ 
AGM 
 
June 11th 2006  IMCZ 
Annual BBQ 
 
 
 
 

IMCZ events in bold 
 
BSCC – British Swiss Chamber of 
Commerce 
IMCZ – International Men’s Club of Zug 
ZIWC – Zug International Women’s Club 
 

Stammtisch every Thursday 17:30 - 19:30 
Casino Restaurant, Zug   IMCZ.COM

Our next event.. 

           
The Annual Ten-Pin Bowling Challenge 

between 

IMCZ v ZIWC 
 

Tuesday, November 15th 2005 at 18:30am.  
 

 We have been asked again to rise to the challenge put before us to play the annual 
ten-pin bowling against our sister club Zug International Women’s Club. As current 
holders of the prestigious trophy we hope you will help us in retaining it. 
This has proven to be a very successful evening and is great fun for both players and 

non-players. Many just come along and support their club and generally have a fun 
evening.  
 It’s also an evening where you can bring along some friends and introduce them to 

the club. If they can bowl that would be a bonus. 
 
The event will be held at the Cherry Bowl near the Zug International School. We 

will congregate at 18:30 for a few refreshments before getting down to the business 
of playing.  The evening will cost CHF 20.- to cover the cost of the lanes and the 
shoes.  
 
Please call Joop Hubbeling on 041 780 7550 to let him know that you’re coming.  

New Board Members 
 
We are looking for nominations for 

new board members. Our AGM will 
be held in February and we’d like to 
propose a few names for election to 
the board. 
 
We are looking for all positions 

from ordinary board members all 
the way up to President. 
 
  It is always good for the club when 
fresh ideas are brought in and we 
hope we will receive a few names. 
 
  If you would like to be considered 
or know someone that would like to 
be on the board, please inform Joop 
Hubbbeling and the rest will be 
done at the AGM in February. 

Newsletter by e-mail 
 
Members are reminded that they can now receive the Newsletter electronically by 

email. All you have to do is sign in to our web site and press the appropriate buttons 
to say you want the Newsletter by e-mail. 
 Next year we would like all members with an e-mail address to receive the 

Newsletter this way thus saving the club a fait bit on postage costs and allowing 
members to view the Newsletter in full glorious colour.  

Report on Reuenthal Visit 
 
The visit to the military fortress museum in Reuenthal turned out to be one of 

the more fascinating visits that the club has made to date. Although only 9
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Membership Info 
 
Contact Membership Secretary: 
 
Michael Sekler 
Tel. 076 449 9770 
michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

Alpaca Wool 
 

Winter is drawing near and maybe 
time to think of winter clothes. Why 
not try something different. 

 
Alpaca wool is considered as soft as 

cashmere and lighter than sheep’s 
wool, and is fine and strong. 

 
Now is a good time to buy before 

Christmas and “Alpacaschale” has 
offered IMCZ members a discount of 
10% on all purchases. 

 
They have scarves, hats and shawls 

all made from 100% Alpaca wool and 
all in very fashionable colours. 

 
For more information you can 

contact them on (+41) 078 649 9840 
or drop them a line for more info at 
alpacaschal@yahoo.com . 

 

Whisky Tasting & St.Andrew’s Night 
 
The Pickwick Pub in Zug is having a few evenings with a Scottish taste to them 
this month. 
 
  On Sunday 20th November at 17:00 there will be a Whisky-tasting event with 
an evening of song and the launch of a new Malt Whisky range. There will be a 
large selection of other malts to taste plus music from a Scottish-based band. 
It will certainly be an evening for the whole family. 
 
On Wednesday 30th November from 18:00 to 19:00 there will be a 

St.Andrew’s Day Pub Quiz. Here you can test your knowledge of all things 
Scottish and there will be loads of prizes for the big winners. 
  
Also, if you fill out the Scottish Crossword puzzle and hand it in, the lucky 

winner will win a bottle of single malt. 
 
More info can bee seen at www.moonstar.ch/pw0511/zg0511.html 

 The English Theatre Group of Zug presents…. 

The Piper 
A modern musical for adults & children alike. 

 
The English Theatre Group of Zug presents the world premiere of The Piper; a 

modern lyrical and musical adaptation for adults and children alike of the old 
folk tale “The Pied Piper of Hamlyn”. 
The Piper, having many years ago cleared the rats from the town of Hamlyn, 

has now arrived in Zug and is faced with a similar task when engaged by the 
Mayor. 
The cast is headed by Yasmine Meguid, Swiss musical star, as the piper. 
 

Performances will be in the Casino, Zug on 
 

November 10th, 11th and 12th at 20:00 and November 12th and 13th at 14:00. 
 
Tickets are now on sale and may be obtained from  
Billet Service Zug, Zug Tourismus, Reisezentrum Zug, Bahnhofplatz, Zug. 
 
Ticketline: 041 723 6818  Online: www.billet-service.ch 


